STATE OF WASHINGTON

ENERGY FACILITY SITE EVALUATION COUNCIL

P.O. Box 43172 - Olympia, Washington 98504-3172

—January 14 2020 —

Contact: efsec@utc.wa.gov

EFSEC Council Meeting Cancelled

Dear interested persons,

The January 14, 2020 EFSEC Council Meeting has been cancelled due to inclement weather.
We apologize for any inconvenience.
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